
Kimberly School Transportation 
Seeking Safety, Service, and Efficiency  

Darla Wadsworth, Director 
 
 

 

Dear School Board,        November 15, 2019 

The Transportation Department has been working on completing mileages for the year so far.  
We will have our first ridership count for the state the week after Thanksgiving break and will 
also have a semi-annual state inspection coming up after the New Year. We are busy reviewing 
paperwork and completing all drivers/route evaluations along with bus evacuations. Bus 
inspections continue to be completed every 60 days with more intense inspections annually. A 
big Thanks to Nick Schroeder for his hard work and care of the safe operation of our Fleet. 

The Idaho State new basic bus bids for 2020 will be finalized soon. We are looking forward to 
the bus bid this year and we are always excited for the time to upgrade the bus fleet; as we still 
have several old and outdated buses.  

Transportation has made a smooth transition with all day Kindergarten and we appreciate all 
those who continue to keep us updated on all the changes. We look forward to our busiest time 
of the year as basketball, wrestling, bowling and debate all get under way!  Go DAWGS! 

Sincerely, 

Darla Wadsworth                                                                                                                   
Director of Transportation                                                                                                            
Kimberly School District 

Seeking Safety, Service, and Efficiency!  

 

 

 

  


